
Page #: 1

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

17 4754 

17 6627 
SU

18 4594 

18 1654 

18 2415 
SU

18 2116 

18 2723 

18 3304 

18 3336 

18 4469 
SU

19 5007 
SU

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 315

 63

 24

 126

 80

 23

 324

 442

 57

 91

AREA(m2)

NEW (2) STOREY SFD WITH 
FINISHED BASEMENT AND 
BELOW GRADE STAIR WELL 
AT THE REAR

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

(1) STOREY FRONT ADDITION

2ND STOREY FRONT 
ADDITION & INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, NEW DOOR & 
BELOW GRADE STAIRWELL IN 
GARAGE
DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING AND 
DETACHED GARAGE & 
REMOVE SWIMMING POOL
REMOVE LOAD BEARING 
WALL ON MAIN FLOOR, 
REBUILD EXISTING UNHEATED
SUNROOM & NEW BALCONY 
ON TOP OF SUNROOM
NEW (3) STOREY SINGLE 
FAMILY DWELLING WITH 
FINISHED BASEMENT & 
DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DWELLING
NEW (2) STOREY SINGLE 
FAMILY DWELLING WITH 
FINISHED BASEMENT & 
CABANA & DEMOLISH 
EXISTING DETACHED 
DWELLING
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

DESCRIPTION

SECTION A - MAJOR CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

DEMOLITION

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

NEW BUILDING

NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 746

 78

 50

 198

 102

 41

 72

 808

 1,150

 73

 116

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 3,741
 7

 1,646

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1295 HAIG BLVD  

3852 DENSBURY DR  

825 BEXHILL RD  

1531 CAROLYN RD  

273 CEREMONIAL DR  

768 MONTBECK CRES  

4358 SHELBY CRES  

917 BEECHWOOD AVE  

2180 PORTWAY AVE  

5477 TENTH LINE WEST   L

3245 VANDERBILT RD  

CON 2 SDS, PT LT 7  -  PT 2 
43R37204

PLAN M1096 LOT 116

PLAN 631 LOT 3

PLAN A15 PT LOT 1            
RP 43R2171 PT PART 1

PLAN M738 LOT 94

PLAN A26 LOT 66

PLAN M365 PT BLK 44          
PLAN M368 PT BLK 15          
RP 43R9518 PARTS 2,3

PLAN C19 PT LOT 43

PLAN 697 LOT 11

L 381 PLAN M-1894

PLAN M408 LOT 1



Page #: 2

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

18 3680 

18 3623 

18 3890 

18 4078 

18 3797 
SU

19 5173 

18 4006 
SU

18 4086 

18 4585 
SU

18 4325 

18 4272 
SU

18 4391 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
CHOICE PROPERTIES 
LIMITED PARTNERSHIP

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
PCC 490

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
2725312 CANADA INC 
C/O QUADREAL 
PROPERTY GROUP

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

STEVRON HOLDINGS 
LTD / ORLANDO CORP

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

THE CANADIAN RED 
CROSS SOCIETY

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 100

 443

 697

 19

 86

 79

 94

 971

 54

AREA(m2)

NEW (2) STOREY REAR 
ADDITION & NEW ROOF, 
FRONT PORCH & BELOW-
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR &
DEMO OF SHED
NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH PARTIALLY 
FINISHED BASEMENT
NEW (2) STOREY 
COMMERCIAL OFFICE 
BUILDING - TD BANK
(1) STOREY ADDITION BEHIND 
ATTACHED GARAGE, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS AND 
MINOR EXTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH ABOVE-
GRADE SIDE ENTRANCE
EXTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
FRONT ENTRANCE STEP 
REPAIRS / REPLACEMENTS
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH PARTIAL 
FINISHED BASEMENT
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
MASCO CANADA LIMITED

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH BELOW-
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR 
YARD
NEW ENCLOSED LINK 
ADDITION BETWEEN TWO 
BUILDINGS (6390 & 6415 
NORTHWEST DR) - MH1 
CANADA AEROSPACE INC.
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & REMOVE LOAD 
BEARING WALL ON GROUND 
FLOOR WITH EXISTING BEAM 
TO REMAIN

REVISION TO PERMIT 10-613 - 
LAYOUT CHANGES - 
CANADIAN RED CROSS

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE- 
SINGLE USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

RESIDENTIAL - OTHER

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE- 
SINGLE USER

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

NEW BUILDING

NEW BUILDING

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

REVISIONS

 307

 978

 1,927

 94

 110

 372

 128

 1,334

 120

 1,626

 88

 643

5

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

 12

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 7,727
 5

 2,542

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

3336 TWILIGHT RD  

2620 MISSISSAUGA RD  

3005 MAVIS RD  D

2387 DEL FIORE DR  

1061 SHERWOOD MILLS BLVD  

2866 BATTLEFORD RD  

663 LEATHERLEAF DR  

6990 CREDITVIEW RD  

2540 WINDWOOD DR  

6390 NORTHWEST DR  

6415 NORTHAM DR  

6669 GANYMEDE RD  

5700 CANCROSS CRT  

PLAN 804 LOT 178

PART BLK 31, 43M645  -  PT 
6  43R37974

PL 43M-1332, PT B 3 LESS 
43R27004, PTS 1-6

PLAN 755 LOT 59

PLAN M1034 LOT 27

PEEL CONDO PLAN 490

L 53 PLAN M-1212

CON 4 WHS PT LT 11, M964 
PT B 12, 43R22305 PTS 1, 2, 
6 PT RD ALLOW BET LTS 
10, 11, 43R22244, PTS 1-12
PLAN M44 LOT 61

CON 7 EHS PCL 34 PT LOTS
7,8
CON 7 EHS PT LOT 8 
43R21226 PTS 1, 2

PLAN M406 PT BLK 58          
RP 43R11261 PARTS 
172,358

PLAN M832 BLK 9



Page #: 3

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

18 4293 
SU

18 4450 

18 4555 

18 4378 
SU

18 4397 
SU

18 4601 
SU

18 4405 
SU

18 4434 
SU

18 4399 
SU

18 4463 
SU

18 4457 

19 4828 
PLU

18 4748 
SU

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

FIRST GULF FMC 3 
LTD/SUN LIFE 
ASSURANCE CO OF 
CANADA
CHIEFTON 
INVESTMENTS LTD

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
NISSAN CANADA INC.

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 60

 59

 44

 88

 59

 75

 85

 43

 384

 123

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA & 
NEW SIDE DOOR
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
WEICHERT WORKFORCE 
MOBILITY

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
MERGE UNITS A & B INTO (1) 
UNIT - BELVIKA TRADE & 
PACKAGING LTD.

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD & 
NEW SIDE DOOR
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISH BASEMENT AREA
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA
NEW (2) STOREY SINGLE 
FAMILY DWELLING WITH 
FINISHED BASEMENT
NEW STORM SEWER WITH 
STORM WATER STORAGE 
TANK - NISSAN CANADA

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, INTERIOR & 
EXTERIOR ALTERATIONS

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE- 
SINGLE USER

DETACHED DWELLING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
NEW BUILDING

OTHER

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 96

 571

 337

 75

 56

 112

 75

 112

 109

 87

 934

 285

 231

400

A-B

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

 12

 13

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 3,080
 10

 1,021

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

736 CEREMONIAL DR  

2476 ARGENTIA RD  C

450 EXPORT BLVD  

2541 ROBINSON ST  

5953 CHORLEY PL  

7313 SAINT BARBARA BLVD  

1308 GALESWAY BLVD  L

7284 GOLDEN MEADOW CRT  

7229 DELMONTE CRES  

3283 CRIMSON KING CIR  

1222 MISSISSAUGA RD  

5290 ORBITOR DR  

6 SUBURBAN DR  

PLAN M1046 LOT 11

PL M499 PT BLK 2, 
43R14983  PTS 2, 13, PART 
PT 1, 43R36213 PTS 2, 3

B 2 PLAN M-1631

RANGE 3 RANGE 4 SDS PT 
LOT   5 PT LOT 6

PLAN M1004 LOT 186

L 44 PLAN M-1760

PL 43M1563, PT L 8  -  PT 16 
43R28359

L 114 PLAN M-1760

PLAN M251 PT BLK F           
PLAN 946 PT BLK R            
RP 43R9062 PARTS 12 TO 
14
L 59 PLAN M-1539

RANGE 1 CIR, PT LT 8  -  
PTS 2-4  43R8164

CON 5 EHS PT LOT 2           
RP 43R12411 PARTS 1 TO 4

PLAN 548 LOT 211



Page #: 4

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

18 4473 
SU

18 4642 

18 4533 
SU

18 4586 

18 4549 

18 4622 

18 4623 
SU

18 4525 
SU

18 4723 

18 4633 

18 4717 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
SUMMIT (1980 
MATHESON BLVD 
EAST) LTD.
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
ORLANDO 
CORPORATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
MATHESON STORAGE 
LIMITED PARTNERSHIP

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

2278372 ONTARIO INC &
2281140 ONTARIO INC

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

814511 ONTARIO LTD

NAME OF OWNER

MAPLE REINDERS 
CONSTRUCTORS LTD

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 65

 138

 91

 197

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
TRIPSPARK TECHNOLOGIES

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

INTERIOR & EXTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS - REDUCTION 
OF LOADING DOCK DOORS & 
CANOPY LENGTH, NEW 
OPENING FOR FUTURE LINK 
ADDITION, FACADE CHANGES 
- MHI CANADA AEROSPACE 
INC.
DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING

REVISION TO PERMIT 18-576 - 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
BLUEBIRD SELF STORAGE 
FACILITY
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT 
ON SECOND FLOOR & 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS TO 
MAIN FLOOR

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS 
(PART OF 1ST FLOOR, ENTIRE 
2ND FLOOR) - TRAPEZE 
SOFTWARE
FINISHED BASEMENT, NEW 
WINDOWS/DOOR & 
UNDERPINNING TO INCREASE 
CEILING HEIGHT IN BASEMENT
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS & 
SUITE SEPARATION OF UNIT B
- BREAD & SALT BAKEHOUSE

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

DEMOLITION

REVISIONS

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 83

 787

 176

 7,692

 35

 277

 116

 324

 1,736

 110

 334

D

101 & 200

B

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 11,789
 5

 584

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

6499 VALIANT HTS  

1980 MATHESON BLVD E 

1540 MANORBROOK CRT  

6415 NORTHAM DR  

725 BYNGMOUNT AVE  

135 MATHESON BLVD E 

178 MEADOWS BLVD  

3047 GRENVILLE DR  

5060 SPECTRUM WAY  

303 MINEOLA RD E 

3455 SEMENYK CRT  

L 24 PLAN M-1291

CON 4 EHS PT LT 2  -  PTS 
2, 8  43R24967, 43R27957 
PTS 1-3
PLAN M721 LOT 11

CON 7 EHS PT LOT 8 
43R21226 PTS 1, 2

PLAN A26 PT LOTS 14,15

PLAN M364 PT BLK 19          
RP 43R15338 PARTS 1,2

PLAN M256 PT LOT 16          
RP 43R7403 PART 2

PLAN 350 LOT 11

CON 5 EHS PT LT 1, 
43R23854 PTS 2-7, PART PT
1

PLAN 385 LOT 3

PLAN M904 BLK 4



Page #: 5

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

18 4607 
SU

18 4624 

18 4637 

18 4740 

18 4718 

18 4743 

19 4929 

19 4796 
SU

19 4844 

19 5390 

19 4931 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

PIRET (MISSISSAUGA) 
HOLDINGS INC.

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

COPPER BOTTOM 
COMPANY LTD

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
THE MINISTRY OF 
TRANSPORTATION

1315 BOUGH BEECHES 
BOULEVARD LTD

NAME OF OWNER

DEER LAND EQUIPMENT 
LEASING INC.

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 93

 166

 43

 101

 67

 52

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH BELOW-
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR 
YARD
NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH UNFINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLISH 
EXISTING DWELLING

NEW (2) STOREY REAR 
ADDITION, NEW 2ND STOREY 
ADDITION ABOVE ATTACHED 
GARAGE & RECLADDING
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
HOLOGIC CANADA 
ULC

NEW (3) STOREY FRONT 
ADDITION WITH ATTACHED 
GARAGE
2ND FLOOR ADDITION & OVER 
GARAGE, INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS, NEW FRONT 
PORCH, EXTERIOR CLADDING
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
ADVENTURE CANADA TRAVEL
AGENCY
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA &  
BELOW GRADE STAIRWELL IN 
SIDE YARD
FINISHED BASEMENT, NEW & 
ENLARGED WINDOWS

DEMOLITION OF EXISTING (1) 
STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING
EXTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
BALCONY GUARD 
REPLACEMENTS, BALCONY 
CONCRETE REPAIRS & 
MASONRY FACADE REPAIRS

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE- 
SINGLE USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

NEW BUILDING

ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
DEMOLITION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 119

 389

 88

 612

 213

 211

 354

 105

 76

 35

 800

7A

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 3,074
 4

 578

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

6905 HICKLING CRES  

1070 MEREDITH AVE  

3338 LONEFEATHER CRES  

2400 SKYMARK AVE  

1168 CANTERBURY RD  

2055 COURTLAND CRES  

55 WOODLAWN AVE  

3305 CHOKECHERRY CRES  

7117 PARA PL  

1215 NORTH SERVICE RD  

1315 BOUGH BEECHES BLVD  

CON 11 NS PT LOT 10          
RP 43R12558 PART 6

PLAN B21 LOT 17

PLAN 716 LOT 48

 PL 43M793 PT BLK 8, 
43R22882 PTS 1-13, PART 
PTS 2, 9, EXP PLAN 
PR1954521 PTS 15, 16, 20, 
21, 25, 26
PLAN F20 PT LOTS 110,111

PLAN 463 LOT 117

PLAN F12 LOTS 102,103

PLAN 915 LOT 96

L 23 PLAN M-1433

PLAN 439 LOT 154

CON 2 NDS PT LOT 5           
RP 43R9075 PART 1



Page #: 6

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

19 4932 
SU

19 4933 
SU

19 4890 

19 4908 
SU

19 4915 

19 5034 

19 5075 
SU

19 5027 

19 5019 

19 5165 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

THE ELIA 
CORPORATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
REVENUE PROPERTIES
CO LTD C/O 
MORGUARD 
INVESTMENTS LTD
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 55

 73

 101

 50

 68

 477

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH BELOW-
GRADE STAIRWELL IN SIDE 
YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA & 
BELOW GRADE STAIRWEL IN 
REAR YARD

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS ON 
MAIN FLOOR, REMOVAL OF 
EXISTING LOAD BEARING 
WALL,REPLACING WITH LVL 
BEAM &ALT TO ROOF DUE TO 
NEW RAISED CEILING IN 
LIVING AREA

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD & 
REMOVE FIREPLACE 
(EXTERIOR ALTERATION)

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
ROGERS / FIDO

(1) STOREY ADDITION, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, NEW
ROOF, EXTERIOR CLADDING &
DECK EXTENSION IN THE 
REAR
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - TD 
BANK FINANCIAL GROUP

NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT
DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING & 
DETACHED GARAGE

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL RETAIL - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

NEW BUILDING

DEMOLITION

 72

 96

 78

 154

 251

 288

 89

 599

 1,212

 40

E1-A

5TH-6TH FL

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,879
 5

 824

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

6065 ROXBURY RD  

5112 HEATHERLEIGH AVE  

2515 RENZONI RD  

3660 SWANSON DR  

4553 HURONTARIO ST  E

2318 DENISE RD  

7398 SANDHURST DR  

4880 TAHOE BLVD  

629 SEQUIN CRES  

714 MONTBECK CRES  

PLAN M620 LOT 92

PLAN M975 LOT 31

PLAN 739 PT LOTS 99,100

L 65 PLAN M-1457

PLAN M897 BLK 1

PLAN 659 LOT 52

PLAN M1138 LOT 30

B 9 PLAN M-1503

PLAN 599 LOT 9

LT 74  PLAN  A-26  -  PT 2  
43R20164
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19 5091 

19 5223 

19 5195 

19 5196 

19 5197 

19 5071 

19 5335 

19 5175 

19 5279 

19 5150 

19 5179 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
BIOCCA HOMES INC

MINISTER OF 
TRANSPORTATION

MINISTER OF 
TRANSPORTATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
2725312 CANADA INC 
C/O QUADREAL 
PROPERTY GROUP
Y&T INVESTMENTS

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
NANAK HOMES INC 
TRUSTEE

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s) DWELLING AREA(m2)

DEMOLITION OF EXISTING (1) 
STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING
DEMOLISH EXISTING (1) 
STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING
DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING & 
REMOVE POOL
DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING & 
REMOVE POOL
DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
EXCELDOR FOODS

RE-CLADDING OF EXISTING 
FACADE WITH NEW EIFS 
SYSTEM, REPLACEMENT OF 
EXISTING WINDOWS,  
BALCONY REPAIR & GUARD 
REPLACEMENT, 
REPLACEMENT OF PARAPET, 
ROOF CANOPY EXTENSION & 
NEW ROOF MEMBRANE 
REPLACEMENT OVER 
CANOPY

FINISHED BASEMENT

WATER DAMAGE REPAIRS - 
RESTORE TO ORIGINAL 
CONDITION - MALTON 
MANSIONS CONDO
FINISHED BASEMENT

DEMOLISH EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING & 
DETACHED GARAGE



DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
DEMOLITION

 35

 35

 35

 35

 35

 302

 1,348

 89

 200

 51

 40

101

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,205
 0
 0

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1374 INDIAN RD  

941 HALLIDAY AVE  

1241 NORTH SERVICE RD  

1311 NORTH SERVICE RD  

981 NORTH SERVICE RD  

6775 FINANCIAL DR  

2445 THE COLLEGEWAY   

3152 COUNTESS CRES  

7405 GOREWAY DR  

4814 DUNOON DR  

20 TECUMSETH AVE  

RP 408 PART LT 4, 
43R38072 PT 2

PLAN C21 PCL 1 PT LOTS 2 
   TO 4

PLAN 439 LOT 158

PLAN 463 LOT 2

PLAN 520 LOT 47

PL 43M965 LT 14, PT LT 15, 
43R22135 PTS 1, 2

PLAN 986 PT BLK A            
RP 43R3986 PART 22 TO 
PART   26 PART 30 PART 
21PT PART    27PT TO PART
29PT

L 20 PLAN M-1700

PSCP 847 - FORMERLY 
CON 8 EHS PT LT 13 - 
43R30747 PTS 1-3, 5, 7, 9-11

L 25 PLAN M-1499

PLAN F12 LOT 343
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19 5268 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s) DWELLING AREA(m2)

FINISHED BASEMENT

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 92

TOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
TOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
TOTAL AREA :

 34,089
 34

 6,946

 1

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 92
 0
 0

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

616 CANYON ST  L 14 PLAN M-1468



Page #: 9

February, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-03-21

SECTION B - MINOR RESIDENTIAL ADDITIONS AND RENNOVATIONS

 61 1,207

01
02
03
04
05
06

LINE NO.

 0
 0
 0
 0

 697
 510

VALUE (000s)

 0
 0
 0
 0

 29
 32

NO OF PERMITS

TOTALS FOR SECTION B

PERMITS VALUED AT LESS THAN $50,000

07

NEW GARAGES AND CARPORTS
 
NEW INGROUND SWIMMING POOLS
 
OTHER IMPROVEMENTS
 

- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
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 5,908  108

08
09
10
11
12
13

LINE NO.

0
2008

0
3420

0
480

VALUE (000s)

 1
 32
 0

 69
 1
 5

NO OF PERMITS

14

SECTION C - MINOR NON-RESIDENTIAL PROJECTS

PERMITS VALUED AT LESS THAN $250,000

INDUSTRIAL
 
COMMERCIAL
 
INSTITUTIONAL OR GOVERNMENTAL
 

- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS
- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS
- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS

TOTALS FOR SECTION C
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 10
SINGLE

 0
SEMI

 0
ROW

 0
STREET ROW

 0
CONDO ROW

 0
PLEX

 0
APT

 0
OTHER

 10
TOTAL

SECTION D - RESIDENTIAL DEMOLITIONS

TYPE
# OF UNITS


